
AMERICOM TECHNOLOGIES, INC. 
Office of the General Counsel 

328 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston, Massachusetts 02115 

Voice (617) 578-0883 
Facsimile (617) 351-0096 

SENT BY NEXT DAY 
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December 27,2000 

Ms. Paula J. Mer, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

. . ., . . .. . ,  
’. ,. ” ,  .L ~ ’, I c[$%: 
D4 00  i@ JAN 03 2N1 

Re: Americom Technologies. Inc. 
Docket No.: 001243-TI 
Order No. PSC-00-2485-AS-TI 
Issued: December 22,2000 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

Americom Technologies, Inc., d/b/a Network Utilization Services (“Americom”) is in 
receipt of the Florida Public Service Commission’s Order Approving a Settlement in the 

check in the amount of five hundred dollars ($500.00) as a penalty for our failure to file 

c 3  z 
above-referenced matter. In accordance with the Order, Americom hereby submits a 4 ‘0 i= ’? 

m y ! ?  
timely our 1999 Annual Report. E S L  0. 
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Re: Americom Technologies, Inc. 
Docket No.: 001243-TI 
Order No. PSC-00-2485-AS-TI 
Issued: December 22,2000 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

Americom Technologies, Inc., d/b/a Network Utilization Services (“Americom”) is in 
receipt of the Florida Public Service Commission’s Order Approving a Settlement in the 
above-referenced matter. In accordance with the Order, Americom hereby submits a 
check in the amount of five hundred dollars ($500.00) as a penalty for our failure to file 
timely our 1999 Annual Report. 

We greatly appreciate your assistance in helping us to resolve this matter. Should you 
require any additional information from Americom regarding this docket, kindly contact 
me at the above telephone number. 

Best wishes for a Happy New Year! 

Sincerely yours, 

Andrew 0. Kaplan 


